
 
8/14/2025 

 

Stuart Tom & Members of the 

ICC Nominating Committee 

c/o John Belcik, CEO 

International Code Council 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 

 

Dear Chairman Tom and ICC Nominating Committee, 

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for Rachel Parrish as a candidate for an At-Large 

position on the ICC Board of Directors. Rachel has demonstrated an unwavering commitment to 

the mission of the ICC through her extensive voluntary service, technical expertise, and leadership 

within the code enforcement and building safety community. 

Rachel has generously dedicated countless hours in support of ICC members nationwide. She has 

served in key leadership roles, including on the Building Membership Council, the Membership 

Council Steering Committee, and the Codes and Standards Council. At the local and regional 

levels, she has been instrumental in strengthening the ICC community, serving as Treasurer of 

WICED-Texas, helping to launch the newly formed ICC Alamo Chapter, and playing a pivotal 

role in revitalizing Region X. 

Rachel is uniquely qualified for a position on the Board. She holds degrees in both engineering 

and business, as well as the Master Code Professional designation, the Certified Building Official 

certification, and numerous other ICC credentials. In addition, she holds certifications in process 

improvement and project management. Her hands-on experience in plan review, inspections, and 

code enforcement, combined with her ability to consider diverse perspectives, makes her an 

exceptional candidate to help lead the organization forward. 

On behalf of ICC Region X, I am honored to convey our full support for Rachel Parrish’s 

candidacy. During our regional meeting on 8/14/25, the Region X Chapters Nominating 

Committee presented Mrs. Parrish’s candidacy for consideration. Following a thorough discussion 

and review, her nomination was met with unanimous approval by our full membership. 

Mrs. Parrish’s strong leadership, deep understanding of the code development process, and 

unwavering dedication to public safety have earned her the respect and admiration of colleagues 

across the region. Her thoughtful approach to problem-solving and collaborative nature will serve 

the ICC Board well as it navigates both current and future challenges. 

 

 



 
 

We respectfully urge the Nominating Committee to give Rachel Parrish’s candidacy your full and 

favorable consideration. Should you require any additional information or insight from our region, 

please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Chad Denson 

Region X President 

cdenson@cityofmoore.com  

mailto:cdenson@cityofmoore.com

